
November 2024 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

27 
9:00am Praise Service  

10:00am Seamless Bible Study  

10:00am Sunday School all 

Ages/Refreshments  

11:00am Traditional Service  

28 
10:00am Staff 

Meeting  

5:30pm Chosen 

Study  

6:00pm Cub Scouts  

6:30pm Pickleball  

29 
3:30pm After 

School Program  

6:30pm Nehemiah 

2.0 Meeting  

7:00pm Friends 

Practice  

30 
1:00pm Purpose 

Driven Knitting 

Class  

6:15pm TRUNK OR 

TREAT  

31 
10:00am Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

11:00am Soup 

Kitchen St. Paul's  

6:00pm Praise Band 

Practice  

6:30pm Pickleball  

1 
8:30am Bright Star 

Home School  

2 
10:00am AA 

Meeting  

3 
Daylight Saving Time - Fall Back  

9:00am Praise Service  

10:00am Seamless Bible Study  

10:00am Sunday School all 

Ages/Refreshments & All 

Church Sunday School  

11:00am Traditional Service  

4 
6:00pm Christian Ed 

Meeting  

6:00pm Cub Scouts  

6:30pm Pickleball  

5 
Election Day  

3:30pm After 

School Program  

6:30pm Nehemiah 

2.0 Meeting  

7:00pm Friends 

Practice  

6 
1:00pm Purpose 

Driven Knitting 

Class  

6:00pm Kingdom 

Kids  

6:00pm Youth 

Group  

6:30pm Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

7 
10:00am Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

6:00pm Modern Eve 

Meeting  

6:00pm Praise Band 

Practice  

6:30pm Pickleball  

7:00pm Trustee 

Committee Meeting  

8 
8:30am Bright Star 

Home School  

10:00am Men's 

Group Prep for 

Pasta Dinner  

9 
Pasta Drive-Thru 

Dinner 4:00-

7:00pm  

10:00am AA 

Meeting  

10 
9:00am Praise Service  

10:00am Children's Ministry 

Program Practice  

10:00am Seamless Bible Study  

10:00am Sunday School all 

Ages/Refreshments  

11:00am Traditional Service  

3:00pm Youth Friendsgiving at Tif's 

House  

11 
10:00am Staff 

Meeting  

6:00pm Worship 

Committee Meeting  

6:30pm Pickleball  

12 
3:30pm After 

School Program  

6:30pm Nehemiah 

2.0 Meeting  

7:00pm Friends 

Practice  

13 
Veteran's Dinner 

4:00-7:00pm  

1:00pm Purpose 

Driven Knitting 

Class  

6:00pm Kingdom 

Kids Assembling 

Blessing Bags  

7:00pm Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

14 
10:00am Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

6:00pm Praise Band 

Practice  

6:30pm Outreach 

Committee Meeting  

6:30pm Pickleball  

15 
8:30am Bright Star 

Home School  

8:00pm WPA 

Christmas Party set-

up Fellowship Hall  

16 
9:00am WPA 

Branch Christmas 

Party  

10:00am AA 

Meeting  

10:30am Men's 

Bible Study  

17 
9:00am Praise Service  

10:00am Children's Ministry 

Program Practice  

10:00am Seamless Bible Study  

10:00am Sunday School all 

Ages/Refreshments  

11:00am Traditional Service  

2:00pm Methodist History 

Prescription  

18 
10:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

6:00pm Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

6:30pm Cub Scouts  

6:30pm Pickleball  

19 
10:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

3:30pm After 

School Program  

6:00pm HR Staff 

Interviews  

6:00pm Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

6:30pm Nehemiah 

2.0 Meeting  

7:00pm Friends 

Practice  

20 
10:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

1:00pm Purpose 

Driven Knitting 

Class  

6:00pm Kingdom 

Kids  

6:00pm Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

6:00pm Youth 

Group  

6:30pm Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

21 
10:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

10:00am Seamless 

Adult Bible Study  

6:00pm Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

6:00pm Praise Band 

Practice  

6:30pm Church 

Council Meeting  

6:30pm Pickleball  

22 
8:30am Bright Star 

Home School  

10:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

5:30pm Bright Star 

Home School  

6:00pm Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

23 
9:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

10:00am AA 

Meeting  

10:00am Manley 

Fellowship Hall  

10:30am Men's 

Bible Study  

12:00pm AA District 

63  

24 
9:00am Praise Service  

10:00am Children's Ministry 

Program Practice  

10:00am Seamless Bible Study  

10:00am Sunday School all 

Ages/Refreshments  

11:00am Traditional Service  

12:00pm Operation Christmas 

Child Shoebox Drop-Off  

25 
8:00am Operation 

Christmas Child 

Shoebox Drop-Off  

5:30pm M & M 

Ministries  

6:30pm Cub Scouts  

26 
3:30pm After School 

Program  

6:30pm Nehemiah 

2.0 Meeting  

7:00pm Friends 

Practice  

27 
NO Kingdom Kids, 

Youth Group or 

Adult Bible Study  

28 
HAPPY 

THANKSGIVING  

Office Closed  

29 30 
9:00am Christmas 

Tree Decorating in 

CFH  

9:00am Men's 

Group Breakfast at 

Eat-N-Park  

10:00am AA 

Meeting  

 



BEACON ~ November 2024     “Busy, Busy Times” 
  

 These are very busy times in the life of Wintersville Methodist Church, and for many of us 

they are very busy times in our personal lives as well. As we all know and have experienced, 

sometimes very busy can be a good thing, but there are also times when “busy, busy, busy” can be 

a very difficult thing. (Just ask any family with children trying to keep up with the pace in this 

hectic world in which we live.)  

 For churches there can be “good” busy and “not-so-good” busy. If our many church 

activities are helping us fulfill the Great Commission (Matthew 28:18-20) and the Great Comm-

andment (Matthew 22:37-40) that is a good thing. God calls us to serve and pray and grow and 

give and love and impact the culture around us with the Good News of Jesus. We can not do that 

by not being “busy”. However, there are some churches (and maybe even many) who have a lot of 

activities going on, a lot of “busyness”, yet there is not much being accomplished for the kingdom 

of God. It can be busyness, but without much spiritual impact. 

 One of my favorite contemporary Christian songs is by Matthew West and is simply titled, 

“The Motions”. The chorus declares, “I don't wanna go through the motions, I don't wanna go one 

more day, Without Your all consuming passion inside of me, I don't wanna spend my whole life 

asking, What if I had given everything, Instead of going through the motions?” 

 As a committed follower of Jesus Christ as my Savior and Lord, and as the pastor of 

WMC, I don’t want my life or the life of our church to just be going through the motions. Yes, 

moving – yes, doing – yes, serving – yes, programs – yes, dinners – yes, praying – yes, activities – 

yes, studying – yes, BUSY – but always, always, always making sure it is all done in the name of 

Jesus, following the example of Jesus, and to impact our church family, our community and the 

world around us with the Good News of JESUS!  

 Hebrews 12:1-2a, “Therefore, since we are surrounded by such a great cloud of witnesses, 

let us throw off everything that hinders and the sin that so easily entangles. And let us run with 

perseverance the race marked out for us, 
2 

fixing our eyes on Jesus, the pioneer and perfecter of 

faith.”      Colossians 3:17,23-24,    Pastor Clint 
 

“Nehemiah 2.0 ~ Raise the Roof!” Campaign Update 

 Our “Nehemiah 2.0 ~ Raise the Roof!” fundraising and ministry and mission campaign is 

off to a good start! Our Pumpkinfest/Auction exceeded all expectations and was a great time for 

everyone involved. Also, the companies working on the new roof and the new A/C and heating 

systems are significantly ahead of schedule and are laboring diligently to complete the entire 

project as soon as possible.  

 Our theme verse for this campaign is Ezra 9:9, “God has shown us kindness . . . He 
has granted us new life to rebuild the house of our God and repair its ruins.” And by rebuilding 

the house of God and repairing what is in ruins, we will enable WMC to faithfully move into the 

future to fulfill the mission to which God has called us. Obviously, much more fundraising and 

generous donations are needed to pay for all of the necessary and essential work which is being 

done. We need help and involvement from everyone, so please pray about, consider and then act 

upon the ways you believe God is leading you and your family to help with this important cause! 

 Also, please pray at 9:09 each day for God to meet these needs through His people and 

help WMC to faithfully move into the future with hope, functional facilities, and the Good News 

of Jesus! Thank you all so much! 
 

Pastor Appreciation Thanks 

We have always felt so blessed by our church family! On this our 25th Pastor Appreciation 
month together, we are again so grateful for all of your prayers, cards, gifts and other 
support that we have received throughout the years. And besides these many blessings, 
your friendship and the good relationships that permeate WMC are more than any 
pastoral family could ask for. Again, thank you from the bottom of our hearts!  
                                                                                Philippians 1:2-6, Pastor Clint & Ann 

 
 

  



 

 

 

 

Worship Schedule through December 1 
Fall Worship Theme: “Learning from the Past ~ Leaning into the Future” 

 

Sunday, Nov. 3 ~ Theme: “Remembering the Saints of Old – Celebrating the Saints of Now,” 

1 Sam. 17, Dan. 3-4, etc. All Saints Sunday. Remember to turn back your clocks!  
 

Sunday, Nov. 10 ~ Theme: “Remembering Your Salvation – Celebrating Our Sanctific- 

 ation,” Ephesians 2:1-22. 
 

Sunday, Nov. 17 ~ Theme: “Remembering Commitment – Celebrating Covenant,” Rom 8:1-39. 

 2:00pm ~ Special presentation: “200 years of Methodism in Wintersville” led by 
Sandy Day.  
 

Sunday, Nov. 24 ~ Thanksgiving Sunday. Theme: “Remembering God’s Blessings – Celebrat- 

 ing Being a Blessing,” 2 Corinthians 9:6-15, 1 Timothy 6:17-19, Genesis 12:1-3.  

 
Sunday, Dec. 1 ~ First Sunday of Advent. Advent 2024 Theme: “Better Together!” 
 

Upcoming December Special Events ~ Mark your Calendar 
 

Sunday, Dec. 1 ~ CHRISTMAS CONCERT in the Center for Hope. 6:00pm. Tickets $10. 
Please invite others. 

 

Sat. & Sun., Dec. 7-8 ~ WINTERSVILLE CHRISTMAS WEEKEND & PARADE 
 

Wed., Dec. 11 ~ FRIENDS CHRISTMAS CONCERT, 7:00pm, in the Sanctuary. 
 
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 15 ~ ONE COMBINED SERVICE in the SANCTUARY at  
 10:00am. Celebration of Holy Communion. This will be followed by our annual  
 “CONGREGATIONAL MEETING” in the Center for Hope beginning at 11:15. 

 Also, Modern Eve Soup & Cookie Sale, 3rd Sunday of Advent, and our  
CHILDREN’S PROGRAM at 5pm, followed by a congregational dinner.  
 

Tues., Dec. 24 ~ CHRISTMAS EVE CANDLELIGHT SERVICES. 5:00pm (Center) & 
11:00pm (sanctuary). 

 

Pumpkin Fest/Auction Thank You! 
We are so grateful for the wonderful support and participation in our Pumpkin 
Fest/Auction to help us “Raise the Roof!” It was a wonderful time of fellowship, fun, 
food, and fundraising for an important cause. A special thanks to auctioneer John 
Westling, chief organizer Michele Purviance, our fundraising team led by Bob Woods, 
and all those who donated and served. Because of the generosity of God’s people, our 
Pumpkinfest/Auction raised over $12,000 for our Nehemiah 2.0 campaign! Again, 
thank you to all who helped in any way!  
 

“I’m Helping” – Handprint 
On the wall near the kitchen in the Center of Hope there is a large poster with a big sign 
that says, “I’m Helping.” We are hoping to fill this poster with signed handprints which 
say, “I’m Helping!” Ezra 9:9.” We are asking everyone who has helped in any way 
(serving, giving, praying, donating, etc.) with our “Nehemiah 2.0 - Raise the Roof!” 
Campaign to sign a handprint so that we can fill the poster with “hands” of support as 
we Raise the Roof! We are off to a great start and are so appreciative of everyone’s 
help. 

 

 

  

 
 

  

  

 



 

 

 

Pasta
The Men’s Group will be having a 
Hope on Saturday, November 9 from 4:00
All proceeds will benefit the “Nehemiah 2.0 
come out and drive through for great food
your support.  

 

Free Veterans Dinner
As you know, it takes our whole Church participating to put on the Veterans Dinner. This 
year the dinner will be on Wednesday, November 
Hope. We want our own Church Veterans to come and enjoy the meal! Spouses are a
invited, as well as all Veterans and their spouses throughout the area. Signup sheets
donate and/or serve are in the back of the Sanctuary and Center for Hope. This is one 
practical and meaningful way we can honor Veterans and express our appreciati
will have a sign up for that also. Hope you
 

Operation Christmas Child
First of all, thank you to everyone who donated and help prepare Operation Christmas 
Child Shoeboxes for our area. Because of thi
gifts and the Good News of Jesus to children and families all over the World. Also, o
Church is a drop off site for the OCC shoeboxes for our area. 
be November 18-22 (Monday-
open from 9am-12noon. Sunday the 
Russ and Sandy  Grimm will be delivering them to 
needed during these collection times. 
and the Center. Very easy-just help other churches carry in their boxes and get them to 
fill out  their paperwork. Hope you can help. This is such an impactful mission outreach to 
children all over the world. 
 

The Men’s Bible Study will be meeting on 
room 209 in the back of the Sanctuary. All men are welcome to join with us. If you have 
any questions, contact Dale Tombs (870
 
 

 

Pasta Drive Through Dinner  
The Men’s Group will be having a Pasta Drive Through Dinner outside the Center for 
Hope on Saturday, November 9 from 4:00-7:00pm, $10 for adults and $5 for children. 
All proceeds will benefit the “Nehemiah 2.0 – Raise the Roof” project. Please plan to 
come out and drive through for great food, and don’t forget to invite others! Thank you for 

Free Veterans Dinner 
As you know, it takes our whole Church participating to put on the Veterans Dinner. This 
year the dinner will be on Wednesday, November 13th from 4:00-7:00pm in the Center for 
Hope. We want our own Church Veterans to come and enjoy the meal! Spouses are a
invited, as well as all Veterans and their spouses throughout the area. Signup sheets

are in the back of the Sanctuary and Center for Hope. This is one 
practical and meaningful way we can honor Veterans and express our appreciati
will have a sign up for that also. Hope you can help us honor our Veterans in this way.

Operation Christmas Child 
First of all, thank you to everyone who donated and help prepare Operation Christmas 
Child Shoeboxes for our area. Because of this effort, 177 Christmas shoeboxes will bring 
gifts and the Good News of Jesus to children and families all over the World. Also, o

off site for the OCC shoeboxes for our area. Our hours of operation will 
-Friday) 10-11am and 6-8pm. Saturday the 

12noon. Sunday the 24, we will accept boxes from 12-2pm and then 
Russ and Sandy  Grimm will be delivering them to the collection site in Wheeling. 

lection times. Sign up sheets are in the back of the Sanctuary 
just help other churches carry in their boxes and get them to 

fill out  their paperwork. Hope you can help. This is such an impactful mission outreach to 

Men’s Bible Study 
The Men’s Bible Study will be meeting on Saturday, November 16 & 23 
room 209 in the back of the Sanctuary. All men are welcome to join with us. If you have 
any questions, contact Dale Tombs (870-930-8367). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Pasta Drive Through Dinner outside the Center for 

$10 for adults and $5 for children. 
Raise the Roof” project. Please plan to 

others! Thank you for 

As you know, it takes our whole Church participating to put on the Veterans Dinner. This 
7:00pm in the Center for 

Hope. We want our own Church Veterans to come and enjoy the meal! Spouses are also 
invited, as well as all Veterans and their spouses throughout the area. Signup sheets to 

are in the back of the Sanctuary and Center for Hope. This is one 
practical and meaningful way we can honor Veterans and express our appreciation. We 

can help us honor our Veterans in this way. 

First of all, thank you to everyone who donated and help prepare Operation Christmas 
s effort, 177 Christmas shoeboxes will bring 

gifts and the Good News of Jesus to children and families all over the World. Also, our 
Our hours of operation will 

8pm. Saturday the 23, we will be 
2pm and then 

site in Wheeling. Help is 
Sign up sheets are in the back of the Sanctuary 

just help other churches carry in their boxes and get them to 
fill out  their paperwork. Hope you can help. This is such an impactful mission outreach to 

 at 10:30am in 
room 209 in the back of the Sanctuary. All men are welcome to join with us. If you have 

 



 

 

 

We will be hosting M&M Ministries on Monday, November 25,
Center for Hope. We will be serving dinner and doing crafts and playing bingo. We will 
have sign- ups for donations on
After serving dinner, we will assist them with the activit
Youth Group/Outreach Committee 

 “A Very Merry Night of Cheer” 

Christmas Concert
Please plan now and invite others
Renown Ventriloquist “Ken Groves” and with the Gospel Group “Renewal
so grateful for their willingness to share with us at the Center for Hope. This is sure to be 
an evening of great Christmas music and inspiration, so please plan to join with us 
Sunday, December 1, beginning at 
purchased after the church services
 

Children’s Ministry Program Practice Dates
All children are welcome to join us for our Children’s Ministry Program which will take 
place on Sunday, December 15 at 5:00pm and a Dinner will follow at at 6:00pm for our 
Church Family Christmas Celebration. 
participate. The children will practice on Sundays during Sunday School hour. The dates 
for practice are Sunday, November 10,17 & 24, December 1, 8 and December 15 if 
needed. Dress rehearsal will be Saturday, December 14. Thank you!  
 

New Fall Bible Study 
(understanding the “seamless” thread of the Bible)

All adults are invited to join the fall Bible study 
seven-session study covers the meta
one complete story, from Genesis to Revelation. This is a study for all adults, whether 
you are new to studying Scripture or know the stories well. We understand
different commitments, so we've scheduled the meetings at three different times each 
week: Sundays at 10 am, Wednesdays at 6:30 pm, and Thursdays at 10 am. The 
materials include online access to the weekly videos, so you can follow along even
miss a week or two! Questions? Call or text Alice Buchanan at 330
 

Old Sanctuary Elevator Being De

 In 1987, the Elevator in the back of the sanctuary was a very helpful addition to our church 

facilities. Many people were able to access the sanctuary much more easily and participate in worship 

services and other events, and some of them would not have be

the elevator. It has served our congregation well for nearly 40 years, but unfortunately, now that is no 

longer the case. Due to electrical problems it has not been in service for several weeks, and we recently 

found out from the elevator repair company that it is beyond help. The parts necessary to fix it are no 

longer available, and if there was a major overhaul completed on this elevator to meet current regulations 

and standards, it would be extremely expensive

by state of Ohio authorities and taken out of use. 

 While this is disappointing news, thankfully we have a much bigger, better and easily accessible 

newer elevator located at the handicapped access

have increased the number of “blue” parking spaces near those doors for all who have issues with 

mobility. We are seeking to do all that we practically can to help make our church facilities as accessib

possible to all people. 

 

 

M & M Ministries 
M&M Ministries on Monday, November 25, from 5:30

Center for Hope. We will be serving dinner and doing crafts and playing bingo. We will 
ups for donations once the Veterans dinner is over. Hope you can join us. 

After serving dinner, we will assist them with the activities.  All are welcome. Thank you.
Committee   

 

“A Very Merry Night of Cheer” 

Christmas Concert 
Please plan now and invite others to join us for a very special evening with World 

Ventriloquist “Ken Groves” and with the Gospel Group “Renewal
willingness to share with us at the Center for Hope. This is sure to be 

an evening of great Christmas music and inspiration, so please plan to join with us 
beginning at 6:00pm. Tickets are only $10 and can be 

purchased after the church services or at the church office. We can’t wait!

Children’s Ministry Program Practice Dates
All children are welcome to join us for our Children’s Ministry Program which will take 
place on Sunday, December 15 at 5:00pm and a Dinner will follow at at 6:00pm for our 
Church Family Christmas Celebration. Please mark your calendar now and plan to 

The children will practice on Sundays during Sunday School hour. The dates 
for practice are Sunday, November 10,17 & 24, December 1, 8 and December 15 if 
needed. Dress rehearsal will be Saturday, December 14. Thank you!   

New Fall Bible Study – “Seamless” 
(understanding the “seamless” thread of the Bible) 

All adults are invited to join the fall Bible study Seamless by Angie Smith. 
session study covers the meta-narrative of the Bible and will help us see how it is 

one complete story, from Genesis to Revelation. This is a study for all adults, whether 
you are new to studying Scripture or know the stories well. We understand
different commitments, so we've scheduled the meetings at three different times each 
week: Sundays at 10 am, Wednesdays at 6:30 pm, and Thursdays at 10 am. The 
materials include online access to the weekly videos, so you can follow along even
miss a week or two! Questions? Call or text Alice Buchanan at 330-697-6699.

Old Sanctuary Elevator Being De-Commissioned 

In 1987, the Elevator in the back of the sanctuary was a very helpful addition to our church 

facilities. Many people were able to access the sanctuary much more easily and participate in worship 

services and other events, and some of them would not have been able to attend without the assistance of 

the elevator. It has served our congregation well for nearly 40 years, but unfortunately, now that is no 

longer the case. Due to electrical problems it has not been in service for several weeks, and we recently 

ound out from the elevator repair company that it is beyond help. The parts necessary to fix it are no 

longer available, and if there was a major overhaul completed on this elevator to meet current regulations 

and standards, it would be extremely expensive. For these reasons, this elevator must be decommissioned 

by state of Ohio authorities and taken out of use.  

While this is disappointing news, thankfully we have a much bigger, better and easily accessible 

newer elevator located at the handicapped accessible door in the rear of the Center for Hope. We also 

have increased the number of “blue” parking spaces near those doors for all who have issues with 

mobility. We are seeking to do all that we practically can to help make our church facilities as accessib

from 5:30-7:00 pm in the 
Center for Hope. We will be serving dinner and doing crafts and playing bingo. We will 

Hope you can join us. 
lcome. Thank you.  

“A Very Merry Night of Cheer”  

to join us for a very special evening with World 
Ventriloquist “Ken Groves” and with the Gospel Group “Renewal.” We are 

willingness to share with us at the Center for Hope. This is sure to be 
an evening of great Christmas music and inspiration, so please plan to join with us 

Tickets are only $10 and can be 
We can’t wait! 

Children’s Ministry Program Practice Dates 
All children are welcome to join us for our Children’s Ministry Program which will take 
place on Sunday, December 15 at 5:00pm and a Dinner will follow at at 6:00pm for our 

Please mark your calendar now and plan to 
The children will practice on Sundays during Sunday School hour. The dates 

for practice are Sunday, November 10,17 & 24, December 1, 8 and December 15 if 

by Angie Smith. This 
narrative of the Bible and will help us see how it is 

one complete story, from Genesis to Revelation. This is a study for all adults, whether 
you are new to studying Scripture or know the stories well. We understand everyone has 
different commitments, so we've scheduled the meetings at three different times each 
week: Sundays at 10 am, Wednesdays at 6:30 pm, and Thursdays at 10 am. The 
materials include online access to the weekly videos, so you can follow along even if you 

6699. 

 

In 1987, the Elevator in the back of the sanctuary was a very helpful addition to our church 

facilities. Many people were able to access the sanctuary much more easily and participate in worship 

en able to attend without the assistance of 

the elevator. It has served our congregation well for nearly 40 years, but unfortunately, now that is no 

longer the case. Due to electrical problems it has not been in service for several weeks, and we recently 

ound out from the elevator repair company that it is beyond help. The parts necessary to fix it are no 

longer available, and if there was a major overhaul completed on this elevator to meet current regulations 

. For these reasons, this elevator must be decommissioned 

While this is disappointing news, thankfully we have a much bigger, better and easily accessible 

ible door in the rear of the Center for Hope. We also 

have increased the number of “blue” parking spaces near those doors for all who have issues with 

mobility. We are seeking to do all that we practically can to help make our church facilities as accessible as 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

November Kingdom Kids Events 
Join us on Wednesday evenings from 6-7:30 in November for exciting Kingdom Kids 
nights filled with fun, service, and gratitude! All children grades K-5th are welcome! 
• Nov 6: Gaga Ball Night – Get ready for some friendly competition as we enjoy an 

action-packed night of Gaga Ball! 
• Nov 13: Night of Service – The kids will be assembling blessing bags for local 

shelters. Donations of socks, undergarments, oral hygiene items, soap/body wash, 
deodorant, and lotion are welcome throughout the month. 

• Nov 20: Gobble Up Gratitude Night – We’ll share a meal and focus on all the 
blessings God has gifted us as we practice Thanksgiving. 

• Nov 27: No Kingdom Kids 
 

Blessing Bag Donations Needed! 
Kingdom Kids is hosting a Night of Service on November 13, where the children will be 
assembling blessing bags for local shelters. We are collecting the following items for 
women, men, or kids: Socks, Undergarments, Oral hygiene items (toothbrushes, 
toothpaste, etc.), Soap/body wash, Deodorant, Lotion, and Baby wipes. Donations can be 
placed in the designated box in the back of the center and sanctuary through November 
13. Thank you for helping us bless those in need! 
 

**Adopt a Grandparent Program: Nominate a Grandparent!** 
We are looking for more “grandparents” to bless through our **Adopt a Grandparent** 
program! If you know an elderly member of our community who could use extra love and 
encouragement, we’d love to send them cards, notes, and small tokens of appreciation 
from our children’s ministry. Please submit your nominations to Kristen! 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Men’s Breakfast Group 
The Men’s Group has changed their meeting location and time. They are now 
meeting the last Saturday every month at Eat-N-Park at 9:00 a.m.  All men are 
welcome to join us for this time of good food and great fellowship. Next meeting will 
be Saturday, November 30 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

The Village of Wintersville is having a Winter Weekend on Saturday and Sunday 
December 7 and 8. On Saturday our Church is hosting Light up Night which will 
begin at 5:45 in the Center. We will be lighting our trees and luminaries which will 
line Main Street. Sunday is the Christmas Parade and there will be other activities as 
well. Please plan to participate. We also need cookies for both days (packaged two to 
a bag). Please help us as we show our hospitality to our community. 
 

Daylight Saving Time Ends – Fall Back 
Daylight Saving Time Ends on Sunday, November 3. Remember to put your clock back 
an hour on Saturday night. 

 

Modern Eve Soup & Cookie Sale 
December 15th is our Soup and Cookie Sale. Order forms will be in the Sunday 
Bulletin. Deadline for orders is Sunday, December 8th. Checks need to be made out to 
Modern Eve. All proceeds will go to the “Nehemiah 2.0 Raise the Roof Project.” 

 

Decorating CFH for Christmas 
We will be decorating the Center for Hope for Christmas on Saturday, November 30th 
at 9:00am. We have 4 trees to put up and could really use your help as one of them is 
up in the clouds!! And most of us are too old for ladders. Plus the tree on the stage is 
enormous. So come assist if you can. You will really be showered with appreciation!! 

 

Noisy Can Collection Thank You! 
Thank you to our children and all those who donated to our Noisy Can collection on 
Sunday, October 13 to help us Raise the Roof. The total amount collected was just over 
$900! Thanks again to all. 

 

Note of Thanks 
Church Family: Dave and I would like to express our appreciation for the many, many 
prayers, texts, cards, food delivery and phone calls received during his recent surgery.  
We truly are blessed to have such a supportive church family and now know firsthand 
what the power of prayer can accomplish.         
                                                    We love you all!  God Bless, Dave and Sandy Webb 
 

200 YEARS OF METHODISM IN WINTERSVILLE  

1824-2024 

In 1824, class meetings were held in Isaiah Winters home in what is now Wintersville. 
The class meetings were held in his log home that was located on what is now State 
Route 43. The Wintersville Methodist Church will celebrate this wonderful event on 
November 17 at 2:00. The celebration will be held in the Church Sanctuary. The public is 
welcome to join us to help us celebrate. Sandy Day, church historian. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Beautiful poinsettias will once again grace our Sanctuary and the Center 
for Hope on Christmas Eve. However, our process will be a little different 
this year. At the Bottom of this form please indicate if you want your 
poinsettia(s) placed in the Center for Hope or the Sanctuary. Center for 
Hope poinsettias can be taken with you following the Center for Hope 
Christmas Eve service, and Sanctuary poinsettias can be taken with you 
following the Sanctuary Christmas Eve service. All poinsettias are red and 
cost $12.00 each. No poinsettias will be delivered to nursing homes this 
year. 

  

Please complete the form below and return it to the church office or put in the designated 
container in the Sanctuary or Center for Hope by Sunday, December 1. Please make 
check payable to: Wintersville MC.  
 

The deadline for orders is Sunday, December 1 
(the deadline is coming from the supplier) 

 

********************************************************************************************* 
 

Poinsettia(s) given in honor of: ________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________  
 
Poinsettia(s) given in loving memory of: _________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
Poinsettia(s) given by:  ______________________________________________ 
 
Phone Number: ____________________________________________________ 
 

Total number of poinsettia(s) ordered:  __________________________________ 
 

Poinsettia(s) placed in: ______ Sanctuary or _____ Center for Hope 
 
***************************************************************************************************** 

 

Wintersville Good Neighbors 

Wintersville Good Neighbors will be setting up on Sunday December 1st in the youth 
room. We will be wrapping on Sundays during the Sunday School hour and Youth 
Group will wrap for 3 Wednesdays. We are in need of hats, gloves, scarf’s, and 
mittens for our Mitten trees- one in the Sanctuary and one in the Center. We also can 
use wrapping paper and tape. Any new or slightly used toys would be so appreciated. 
We will pack toys and groceries on Friday, December 20 and distribute on Saturday, 
December 21. We will have a Church/Community wrapping night on 
Wednesday, December 18 if you would like to help wrap. Thank you for always being 
so generous to Good Neighbors.  
 

Urban Mission Thanksgiving Food Drive 
Each year our congregation supports the Urban Mission Thanksgiving Food Drive. If you 
would like to help, please drop off your donations here at the church. The following items 
are being collected: gravy packets, stuffing, cranberry sauce, canned yams, instant 
mashed potatoes, cake/brownie mix, brown sugar and frosting. 

 

 



 

Prayer Concerns 
Please continue to pray daily for your church family and many others: 
Our Church Family:  Roz Linn, Heather Parker, Shirley Baylis, 
Emily Manley, Carolyn Bickerstaff, Pat Perry, Chris Briggs,  
baby Emma, Mary Alice Brandt, Opal Hoover, Rebecca Wayt,  
Natalie Doty, Michelle Turner, Nino Siriano, Larry Standiford, 
Rebecca Christian, Donna Henry, Carl Cook, Tory Zink, Lil 
Ferguson, Donna Beresford, Elaine Snider, Charlie & Vivian 
Snyder, Leland McConnell, Allison Neptune, Fred Antill 
Beyond our Church Family: Bill Degenkolb, Katie Shevlin, Don Nichols, Alva 
Striffler, Kathy First, Joey Snider, Jim Rosta, Mike & Julie Rudy, Bill “PeeWee” 
Frieling, Debbie Grecco, Debbie DiCarlo, Daylaynee Howcraft, Smoke Mattern, 
Daylaynee Howcraft,  Josh Beadnell, Pat Andrews, Linda Frost, Bob English, 
Kennedy Harbin, First Responders, Brad Warren, Tabbitha Meridith, Denise 
Smith, Sue Rooney, Wendy Matthews, Alice Rich, Brian Adams,  Jerry Matics, 
Ron Smyth, Jeff Horne 
Our Shut-Ins: Ruth Markwell, Nancy Honse, June Turner, Sandy Nevlis, Joan 
Lantry, Betty Jane Stinard, Madeline Sperry, Helen Kemeliotis 
 

 Financial Support of WMC Ministry & Mission 
 THANK YOU for serving the Lord and others through faithful financial 
giving. Our giving supports the fulfillment of our Mission: children and youth 
ministry, worship and Christian discipleship, outreach to our community and beyond, 
serving those within and beyond our church “walls”, looking forward to new and 
expanded ministry and mission through the Center of Hope, providing opportunities 
for worship and discipleship and fellowship in person and online, being a light in the 
darkness and providing encouragement, care, comfort, and hope.  
 Please prayerfully consider how you can generously support the good 
work that God is doing, and will be doing, through the Ministry and Mission of 
WMC. Financial support is necessary to help fulfill that mission. 
 Financial support can be given at the church, through the mail, and/or online 
through our website. (There is a small service charge for online giving).  ALL giving is 
greatly appreciated and needed.  God has blessed us abundantly so that we 
might be a blessing to others. Thank you for carrying out God’s work in this 
way. 
  

Financial Giving 2024 
 

                                        Needed Weekly               Yr to Date Total (43 Weeks)    
                                                                                                

Unified Budget                   8,500.00                                 $309,948.20 
 

Center for Hope                 1,800.00                                  $111,374.80 
                                     (for loan payment only) 
 

“Nehemiah 2.0 – Raise the Roof!” (Roof/AC/Heat) Total: $74,193.06 
 

Average Attendance September 29 - October 27:  
 Sunday Worship: 9am-141    & 11am-53  , Online Viewers-“100” 

Sunday School-59  

 



 
The Beacon 
November 2024 
 
Wintersville Methodist Church 
702 Main Street 
Wintersville, OH 43953 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
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Our Mission: 

**Connect with God**   **Grow in Faith**   **Serve in Love** 
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Pastor ~ Rev. Dr. Clint Quillen Jr. 
 

Secretary ~ Susan Matics 
 

Dir. of Youth Ministries ~ Tiffany Manley 

 Directors of Worship Ministries ~ Wayne & Cynthia Lytle  

Dir. of Children’s Ministries ~ Kristen Starkey 

Treasurer ~ Dana Sindeldecker  
Custodians ~ Brad Jenkins, Barbara Strachan 

Nursery/Preschool ~ Barbara Strachan, Karlee Warren 

Sound Tech ~ Deacon Sindeldecker 

 

 

Wintersville UMChurch 
702 Main Street 
Wintersville, OH 43953 
740-264-1676 
wumc@wintersvilleumc.com 
 

Sunday Church Services 
Praise Service ~ 9:00am 
Sunday School ~ 10:00am 
Traditional Service ~ 11:00am 
 

Church Office Hours 

Monday – Thursday 

8:30am -3:30pm 
 

 

Wintersville UMChurch 
702 Main Street 
Wintersville, OH 43953 
740-264-1676 
wumc@wintersvilleumc.com 
 

Wintersville UMChurch 
702 Main Street 
Wintersville, OH 43953 
740-264-1676 
wumc@wintersvilleumc.com 
 

Wintersville Methodist Church 
702 Main Street 
Wintersville, OH 43953 
740-264-1676 
office@wintersvillemc.com 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


